
 

 

 

 

 

6th September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Teddy Bears’ Picnic - Monday 13th September 

As part of our current history topic about toys, we are planning to have a Teddy Bears’ Picnic on 

Monday 13th September.  

We would like the children to bring in a small teddy bear or soft toy to school to join us for the picnic.  

Please can they bring their soft toy in a named plastic bag.  

We will play some traditional games and then have a small picnic (provided by school).  

Please can you complete and return the slip below indicating if your child has any food allergies. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Mrs Childs, Mrs Dennis, Mrs Richmond and Miss Crabb 

Year 1 Team 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 1 Teddy Bears Picnic – Monday 13th September 2021 

Name of child_____________________________________________ 

[  ] My child has no known food allergies. 

[  ] My child has the following food allergies: 

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signed___________________________________________Date_____________ 

Printed Name________________________________________ 

*Delete as appropriate. 

Please return the slip no later than Friday 10th September 2021. 

 


